

LSAs: Miss Griffiths and Miss Hirthe

MPORTANT

Please make a note of these important dates for your diary:

Wednesday 25th October—Half term breakfast.

Monday 30th October—Term 2 begins

Tuesday 31st October—Phonic workshop 9am (in hall)

Wednesday 1st November—Phonic workshop 5pm (in hall)

Wednesday 1st November- School photos Tuesday 7th November- Parents Evening

Friday 10th November- EYFS Diwali event

WC Monday 13th November- Anti-Bullying Week Monday 13th November- Odd Socks Day (wear with school uniform)

Wednesday 15th November-Parents Evening
Thursday 16th November-PTFA Task Mas-

ter Evening

Friday 17th November- Children in Need-non-uniform day £1.00 donation

Wednesday 6th December- Christmas
Lunch and Christmas Fair

Thursday 7th December—Reception nativity at St Eduth's church.

Friday 8th December - Christmas Jumper Day Friday 15th December—end of term 2

Tuesday 2nd January—INSET day









Term 1 was busy and packed with lovely and exciting learning! We retold the story of the little red hen and the three little pigs.

We have really enjoyed getting to know each other and celebrating our differences in our enquiry question 'Who are we?'

Please look carefully at the term dates as we have Parent/Carer meetings in Term 2. These can be booked on Arbor.

## Clothing

Please ensure your child has spare clothes and wellies in school as we go outside in all weathers!
These can be left here at the start of term and collected at the end of every term.

## Reading

Please remember to read with your child 5 times a week and to only record school phonic books in their reading record. Reading prizes will be given out weekly if you child reaches the end of the page in their reading

record.

This term our enquiry question is "What do we celebrate?' We will be learning about different festivals and cultural celebrations, and looking at the different things people do in order to celebrate them. We will also be very busy preparing for our Nativity, that we will be performing to families in December.

If you celebrate any special times you would like to share with and teach us about or / pictures of your child and families celebrating different things we would love to see and hear about them!

This term our Sea Mills Super Skill is being resilient We will be encouraging the children to keep going when they find something challenging.

